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Comments: My concern is on some of the range designation, that's usually done in a local area, and that was

really planned out in this one.  

 

Also, the vegetation, the height.  And some of the vegetation wasn't our local area, and height restrictions for

vegetation, especially on range land, is a little concerning because it wasn't locally regulated, it was done in the

Forest Plan.  That's not usually what occurs, especially if you look in other states like Idaho, that's done on the

local level.  So we need to really look at that.  Vegetation height in the range area, and what we're doing to

manage the vegetation and the fire risks by removing that, the range and the dead timber, you're actually

increasing your fire risk instead of decreasing it.  So we need to make sure we don't increase the risk while trying

to over manage the land and property without certain funding.  


